
Dear [Participant's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well! I wanted to take a moment to follow up regarding your 

participation in our Private School Peer Mentoring Program. 

We greatly appreciate your involvement and the positive impact you have made on your peers. 

Your contributions are invaluable to the success of our program. 

As we move forward, we would love to hear your thoughts and feedback. If you have any 

suggestions for improving the program or if you faced any challenges, please feel free to share. 

Additionally, we will be scheduling an upcoming meeting on [Date] at [Time] to discuss the 

program and share experiences. We would be thrilled to have you join us! 

Thank you once again for your commitment to fostering a supportive community within our 

school. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


